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STATE OF VERMONT 


OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
109 STATE STREET 
MONTPELIER, VT 


05609-1001 
 
 


January 28, 2020 
 
via email to jgfoia@gmail.com  
 
Justin Glawe  
406 E. Huntingdon St. Apt. A.  
Savannah GA 31401  
 
Re: Vermont Public Records Act request dated November 4, 2019 
 
Dear Mr. Glawe: 
 
Our response to your Vermont Public Records Act (“PRA”) request dated November 4, 2019, 
can be found at on our website. Due to the quantity of documents, there are two tranches of 
documents. You may access tranche one here and tranche two here. Your revised request asked 
for the following documents: 
 
1. A copy of the log the Attorney General’s Office (the “AGO”) keeps to track its PRA requests 
for requests dated from January 1, 2018 to November 4, 2019;  
 
2. Communications, dated from January 1, 2017 to November 4, 2019, to/from Google and its 
representatives and the following: Members of the AGO’s antitrust team, the Chief of the Public 
Protection Division, the Attorney General, Deputy Attorney General, Chief of Staff, and Chief 
Assistant Attorney General;  
 
3. Communications, dated from January 1, 2017 to November 4, 2019, to/from Facebook and its 
representatives, including those listed below, and the following: Members of the AGO’s antitrust 
team, the Chief of the Public Protection Division, the Attorney General, Deputy Attorney 
General, Chief of Staff, and Chief Assistant Attorney General.  
 
Nicholas Sherman, Leonine Public Affairs  
Claire Buckley, Leonine Public Affairs  
Maggie Lenz, Leonine Public Affairs  
Charles Storrow, Leonine Public Affairs  
Kia Floyd, Politicom Law, LLP  
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On December 26, 2019, I received your check made out to the State of Vermont in the 
amount of $393.54, the amount of our cost estimate. At the conclusion of our complying with 
your PRA request, the actual cost is less, $166.56. Therefore, the AGO business office will issue 
you a refund check in the amount of $226.98.  


 
With regards to your first request, the AGO publishes to its website all PRA requests, 


responses, and related correspondence. You can find all of this information for the years 
requested at the “Open Government” tab on our website or at this link.  


 
With regards to your second and third requests, some responsive documents have been 


redacted or withheld pursuant to 1 V.S.A. § 317. Three documents were withheld in their 
entirety. If you believe any of these documents have been withheld or redacted in error, you may 
appeal to Joshua Diamond, Deputy Attorney General, by emailing ago.info@vermont.gov or 
mailing:  


 
Josh Diamond, Deputy Attorney General 
Office of the Attorney General 
109 State St. 
Montpelier, Vermont 05609 


 
Thank you. 


 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     /s/___________ 
     Charity R. Clark 
     Chief of Staff 



https://ago.vermont.gov/open-government/
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On December 26, 2019, I received your check made out to the State of Vermont in the 
amount of $393.54, the amount of our cost estimate. At the conclusion of our complying with 
your PRA request, the actual cost is less, $166.56. Therefore, the AGO business office will issue 
you a refund check in the amount of $226.98.  

 
With regards to your first request, the AGO publishes to its website all PRA requests, 

responses, and related correspondence. You can find all of this information for the years 
requested at the “Open Government” tab on our website or at this link.  
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redacted or withheld pursuant to 1 V.S.A. § 317. Three documents were withheld in their 
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